
From: Caroline Metcalf <clerk@plasterdownparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 29 October 2024 09:12
To: SW-Neighbourhood Planning
Subject: Tavistock Neighbourhood Plan

Hello, 
 
I am sorry we missed the deadline and hope you will still consider our comment, that the Plasterdown Parish Council 
would like it noted that the Stocks at Whitchurch, belong to Plasterdown Grouped Parish Council, not Tavistock 
Town Council. 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of my email. 
 
kind regards, 
 
Caroline 
 
-- 
Kind regards, 
 
Caroline 
 
Caroline Metcalf 
Plasterdown Grouped Parish Council 
clerk@plasterdownparishcouncil.gov.uk 
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